
 

 
                                           20th, Jun, 2017 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

 
 We regret to inform that vessel MOL Anchorage voyage 722A had an operational 

problem caused by a container leakage. This situation forced the vessel to omit 

Shanghai and Ningbo, heading now to Hong Kong where it is expected to be 

surveyed and cleaned.  

 

The Dangerous Goods cleaning is scheduled to start on June 20th night after 

approval during Hong Kong berth.  

 

For the above mentioned reasons, the vessel will carry an estimated minimum 7 

days delay into Latin America, to be recovered once it heads to Brazil. Onward 

deployment change is still pending. The new schedule will be shared with you once 

defined.  

 

We would like to thank you for your patience and support in this matter. Please 

makes sure to reach out to your   Safmarine representative should you have 

questions. 

 

Safmarine 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 


